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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES

*

P.O. Box 2063
Harrisburg, PA 17120*

February 7, 1985

A. Schwencer, Chief

Licensing Brand. No. 2
Divisicn of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Ocmnission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

The Department of Environmental Resources has reviewed the Final
Environmental Statement related to the operation of the Hope Creek Generating
Station.

We have no ccTrnents at this time.

'lhank you for the opportunity to review this project.

Sincerely,

I b
Anthony J. toni, Director
Secretary's office of Policy
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